
***The Waiting List will re-open soon***

Dunn Housing Authority manages a public housing only program that 
provides rental housing for lower-income families, the elderly and 
people with disabilities. 

Beginning Tuesday, August 19, 2025, pre-applications will be 
accepted for all bedroom sizes on Tuesdays and Wednesdays from 
9:00am to 4:00pm at the Administrative Office located at 817 
Stewart St. Dunn NC.

It is the policy of Dunn Housing Authority to provide professional 
service without regard to race, color, religion, sex, disability, familial 
status, or national origin of prospective applicants or the residents of any 
community. 


